
  

 

January 11, 2023 
 

Kelly Hodge 
Loloff Construction, Inc.  
801 8th Street, Suite 130 
Greeley, CO 80631 

 
RE:      Loloff Mine - File No. M-1985-112, 

 Technical Revision (TR-4) 

 Update of Reclamation Plan to Remove Requirement of Revegetation 

 
Mr. Hodge: 
 
Your Technical Revision application for the Loloff Mine 112c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit, 
which is located in Weld County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on January 11, 
2023, and a decision date has been set for February 10, 2023. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8113, or by email at 
Rob.zuber@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Copied via email:   J.C. York, P.E., J&T Consulting, Inc.

 
 

 


